Welcome to Second
Grade!

August 2024

Dear Students and Parents of B5,

My name is Mrs. Castellano and | am going to be your second grade teacher this year. | am
really looking forward to meeting you and having you in my class! | have been busy planning
exciting things for us to do this year! Second grade is the best. | hope you had an awesome
summer with your families. | know | did! We posted the supply letter early so you can take
advantage of the sales.

It is important to label( see supply letter) many of your school supplies( lunch box, book bag,
and jackets too) with your first and last name. We will be having snack every morning. You
may bring a water bottle, juice box and snack with you each day. You may also bring in a spill
proof water bottle.

Please make sure you know your bus number, or know if you are a walker or carpooler.
The first day of school is Wednesday, September 4th. | look forward to meeting you bright and
early in the morning. Enjoy the last few days of summer vacation. | look forward to a great year

together!

Love, Mrs. Castellano : )
E-mail:Kcastellano@mccsd.net

~ Supply List is on the back. Do the best you can with getting the supplies™
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